Bandar Lampung, 22 Oktober 2021


Dear: Mrs. Neneng 
Editor in chief of Junal Kebidanan Malahayati
Submission of a manuscript to Journal Kebidanan Malahayati

It is my great pleasure to submit our paper entitled “The  Effec of BSE with Audiovisual Methods on BSE Skill for Teenage girls”
” to be considered for publication in your journal.


[bookmark: _GoBack]We consider our manuscripts is suitable with the aims and scope of Jurnal Kebidanan Malahayati  and are sure to be of interests to its readers.
Please contact me if you need further information regarding the paper.
As a corresponding author, we stated that :
1. That the work described has not been published before;
2. That it is original and not under consideration for publication elsewhere;
3. That its publication has been approved by all co-authors.
We are looking forward to hearing from you soon. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.


Sincerely yours,

[Magdalena Tri Putri Apriyani]
[STIKes Adila]
[Bandar Lampung]
[magdalena.triputri@gmail.com]













